
 

 

Greetings! 

 

As part of the 2024-2025 New Educator Induction we are offering an opportunity to interact with our 

anticipated 400 new educators.  

During our lunch break on August 9th an optional Meet & Greet will be held at Bingham High. 

Arrival/setup time would be 11:00 A.M. and departure/take down time would be 1:45 P.M. *Please take 

note that lunch is only provided for our new educators. * 

To notify us of your interest and to assist us in planning, please see the invitation below and click the 

‘CLICK HERE to Reserve a Table’ link. 

Tablecloths will not be present; we ask that you plan accordingly. We recommend having information or 

other resources offered available. 

Help us show them that Jordan School District is the District of choice for the best and brightest 

educators. 

Questions?  

Please contact Jane Olsen, HR Specialist at jane.olsen@jordandistrict.org or 801-567-8217. 

 


